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Welcome back!  It was absolutely wonderful to see everyone back in class yesterday and find 
out a bit about the highs, lows, adventures and relaxation everyone has enjoyed over the 
summer.  A couple of pupils were missing—who we missed and are looking forward to 
catching up with very soon. We are excited about the work we have planned for this term and 
hope you will enjoy sharing in our learning journey. 
 
You will be able to see the progress we have been making and the learning that has taken 
place on Evidence for Learning weekly. If you are having trouble accessing EFL, please let me 
know and we can get that sorted for you. We will keep you updated of any changes or 
important information through the home school books as 
well—but ask you to chat about what your young person 
has done throughout the day with them (opportunities for 
developing communication skills!) 
 
If you have any worries or need any questions answering, 
please get in touch either via the school office, home school 
books or email: 
Helen.fone@saxon.set.org (working Mon-Thurs am) 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nicola—Science (Tues am) 

Tania—Cooking (Thurs am) 

Emily —Digital Media (Thurs 

pm) 

Isobel—Art (Fri) Helen —Class Teacher  Jo —TA Lizzy—TA 



 
Every 3rd Thursday, we 

will be visiting the Farm for work experience 
(1st visit being the 2nd May). As well as this, 
pupils will be doing a variety of other 
activities and experiences throughout the 
years on a rota and individual basis.  
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During Autumn 1, 
our PHSE focus 
will be Health and 

Fitness. Moving into Autumn 2, we will 
have a focus on Physical Health. 

 In English this 
term, we will be 

completing work towards our AQA 
accreditation component 1 - Style - which 
focuses on research and presentation skills 
within the context of out theme “Personal 
Growth” . 

We are also reading “A Long Walk to 
Water”, a poewerful 
story based on real life 
by Linda Sue Park 

During Maths this 
term, we will be 

working on 2 units towards the AQA 
accreditation. During Autumn1, we are 
studying Properties of number. Autumn 2, 
we will be completing the new unit of 
Calendar and Time.  

As well as this, we will have different 
opportunities to apply our Maths skills into 
the real world with our Vocational 
opportunities.  

In Science this term, there will be 
Environment, Evolution and Inheritance.   

 As the 
weather is varied, 

please can you dress 
appropriately and to 
send in suncream/coats. 
Please update us if there 
are any changes with 
allergies etc.  

 

As you are 
aware, Hub 3 
complete a lot of 
assessments 
towards their 
accreditations. 
We aim to send 
out letters 
notifying you of 
when they will 
be. If these do 
clash with 
appointments, 
please let us 
know so that we 
can 
accommodate 
them. Thank you 
for you continued 
support! 

  

Pupils have already begun plotting ideas for various trips and events 
that they would like to experience—suggestions of cinema trips, 
panto visits and more have been discussed…  we will keep you 
updated as plans are formed! 

Macmillan Coffee Morning—Meet the Teacher! 

Please join us if you can on Wednesday 25th September from 1.30-
2.30pm for coffee, cakes and a chance to chat with the class staff! 

If possible pop a note in the Home-School book to let us know how 
many people are coming (Grandparents etc welcome!) 


